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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Offices Closed in Observance of Good 
Friday 
HC-2021-10 
Hendersonville, NC – March 29, 2021 
 
All Henderson County local government offices and agencies, with the below noted exceptions, 
and the Henderson County Courthouse will be closed on Friday, April 2, 2021 in observance of 
Good Friday.  
 
The Henderson County Public Library will close at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 1, 2021, remain 
closed on Friday, April 2, and reopen Saturday, April 3 under their normal Saturday operating 
hours. 
 
Solid Waste, including the Transfer Station and Convenience Center, will be open on Friday, April 
2 and closed on Saturday, April 3, 2021. 
 
Animal Services will be closed on Friday, April 2 and Saturday, April 3. 
 
Delivery of emergency services will not be disrupted on Friday, April 2. 
 
All Henderson County offices and agencies, Animal Services, all branches of the public library, Solid Waste 
including the Transfer Station and Convenience Center, and the Henderson County Courthouse will resume 
normal operating hours on Monday, April 5, 2021.  
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